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Welcome to the 

Marble Falls Church of Christ 

April 16, 2023 

Worship Leader:  Chris Amend 

Be Present At Our Table, Lord 
Come Share the Lord 

We Are the Body of Christ 
Welcome 

Shepherd's Prayer: Lance Wenmohs 
Acts 2:22-24, 32 

Low In The Grave He Lay 
Christ, We Do All Adore Thee 

Be Unto Your Name 
Congregational Prayer: Derrick Bibb 

Lamb Of God 
Here In This Place 

Scripture Reading: John 21:4-14: Phil Barnett 
Sermon: “153 Fish” – Greg Neill 
Salvation Belongs To Our God 

1 Peter 1:3 
Come Share The Lord 

We Are The Body Of Christ Reprise 
Communion Thoughts: John Whittle 

I Want To Know Christ 
Shepherd's Exhortation: Mark Bray 

There Is A Redeemer 
 

Welcome, Visitors! 

We are so glad you are with us in worship this morning.  Please fill out 
a visitor card and leave it at the visitor booth or drop it in a collection 
tray as you exit.  Thank you, and please come again! 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
*Please pray for our elderly, shut-ins, and those who are dealing with ongoing 
cancer and other health issues. 

*Ken Johansen’s Funeral Service was Friday, April 14.  Please continue to 
pray for Penny and the family during this very difficult time.   
*Dan Burdett will have total hip replacements – The right hip on May 8th 
and the left hip on June 2nd. Please pray for successful surgery.  

*Elizabeth Watkins’s surgery on April 12, went well and she is back at Granite 
Mesa.  Please pray for complete recovery for Elizabeth.    

*Lisa Ferguson’s surgery on her shoulder went well and she’s recovering at 
home.  Please pray for Lisa as she recovers from the surgery.  

*Stan Whittle’s first hip replacement went well, and he’s recovering at home.  
The second replacement is scheduled for May 15.  Please pray for Stan.  
*Jimmy Cruz, son-in-law of Bob & Debbie Chrane, was scheduled for foot 
surgery April 14. Please pray for successful surgery and recovery.  

*Please pray for Jordan Smith, son of Calvin an Suzahn Smith.  His brain 
tumor has returned and the family requests your prayers.  

*Sarah Cruz’s initial biopsy is cancer free. Surgery is set for May 1 to remove 
the tumor. Please continue to pray for more good reports! 

Announcements 
*Senior Bibles:  Please sign each senior’s Bible (in the Fellowship Hall) next 
to a verse of your choice to celebrate or encourage them. Our seniors are 
Emily Bray, Ellie Whittle, and Albany Walker.    

*May 7 is Senior Sunday.  Please return your signed quilt squares to Jan 
Graves as soon as you can so she can start sewing the quilt tops.   

*We welcome Boyd, Carolyn, and Bethany Edwards to our church family! 
They placed membership on April 9, 2023!  Their contact information is:  
3525 CR 337, Bertram, TX 78605 | Ph. # (512) 355-2028 

Upcoming Events      
*April 16:   CPP Training Class for VBS.  Please refer to Blast for details. 

*April 22: MEN'S BREAKFAST at 8am in the Fellowship Hall. All men are 
encouraged to attend. Text J. T. at 512-393-9608 if you plan to attend. 

*Tuesday: Ladies Coffee Connection, Ragtime Oriole at 10 am. 

*Wednesday: KidTime for children K - 5th grade immediately after school.  

*Wednesday: Youth Koinonia in the Youth Room immediately after school.  

*Wednesday: A class on The Gospel of Luke is at 10am in classroom #1 and 
again at 6:30pm in classroom #2. 

*Thursday: The Granites will dine at Blue Bonnet Café  at 5:00 pm.  

*June 6, 7, 8: “King of My Heart” Vacation Bible School, 5:30pm – 8:00pm 
for children Kinder thru 5th grade. 

Week of April 9, 2023 
Attendance in Worship: 310 

Weekly Budget: $15,242   Weekly Contribution: $12,901 


